
 

 

 

Cover Letter 

 

Date:  12/09/2016________ 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The maximum output power per link is enforced by the US regulatory domain, as listed in 

the FCC grant. This is programmed during manufacturing and cannot be changed by an 

administrator or professional installer. During installation, an administrator can set the operational 

maximum output power per link only to a value lower to the one provided by the regulatory domain 

restriction. Therefore, the administrator cannot force, under any conditions, the equipment to be non-

compliant. The output power is further adjusted by the automatic transmit power control (ATPC) 

function of the link in order to lower the EIRP while maintaining the target signal to interference and 

noise ratio (SINR), but this output power cannot exceed the maximum operational power (which in 

turn is lower than the regulatory limit). This product will not be sold to the general public. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

By:  _____________________                   

(Signature) 

Name:           Ivaylo Tankov_____                           

          (Print name) 

Title:  __ Sr. Compliance Manager 

 

On behalf of: __Tarana Wireless Inc.___ 

   (Company Name) 

 

 


